
 
 

Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

March 17, 2015 

Workshop Meeting 

 

8:30AM 

 

Administration 

 

1: Update on BWC premiums  

 

2: Supplemental Appropriations due to BWC  

 

3: Brice- Access Engineering   

 

4: Retreat discussion 

 

 5: Easter Egg hunt Saturday April 4, 2015 @11am in Friendship Park 

 

 6: Insurance due up in June.  Need to schedule Bob Bair to come out. 

 

Road Department 

 

1: Maintenance of trucks is underway (rust repair, etc) 

 

2: Will take off the spreaders April 1
st
.  

 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned 9:50 am 

 

 

_________________________   ________ABSENT______________ 

Mrs. Beth Vanhaaren, President   Mr. Gary Biggs, Trustee 

 

      ______________________________ 

Mr. Jerry Hirt, Trustee          Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer 

 

 

 


